
Daily Announcements 
Wednesday, June 2, 2021 

 

This is a B-week 

Today is a Y-day 

For BOC & Electives, it’s a Y1-day 

 

 

Lunchroom cohorts: 
8th grade:  Fyksen, Flynn 

7th grade:  Guerard, Young 

6th grade:  Serchuk, Wagner 
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Memorial Day 

 

 

No School 

X day 
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Brekkie 

 

 

 

Fruit 

Juice 

1% Milk 

 

Mini-Cinnis 

 

 

 

Fruit 

Juice 

1% Milk 

 

Mini Pancakes 

 

 

 

Fruit 

Juice 

1% Milk 

 

Assorted Breakfast 

 

 

 

Fruit 

Juice 

1% Milk 
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Chicken Patty on a 

Bun 

 

 

 

Potato Wedges  

Celery Sticks 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

 

 

BBQ Pulled Pork 

Sandwich 

 

 

 

Creamy Potato Salad 

Baked Beans 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

 

 

 

Cheeseburger on a 

Bun 

 

 

 

Tator Tots 

Cucumber Slices 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

 

 

 

Deli Sandwich 

 

 

 

 

Kettle Potato Chips 

Baby Carrots 

Fresh Apple 

Milk 

*Ice Cream Cup* 

 



Pledge of Allegiance: 
This week’s cohort:  Mrs. Young 

 

 

 

STUDENTS:  

 

Students: Band and Orchestra students, please return your rental instrument to school 

immediately if you have not already done so. 

8th Grade Band students, you will go to the Band room for BOC tomorrow, 

Thursday June 3. You will remain in your cohort for BOC today. 

 

 

Students: Extra autograph pages are available for your yearbook for $2.  Please pay in the 

office. 

 

Students: Music Challenge: 

 Congratulations to Mr. Helman's Cohort on winning the music challenge with their 

submission of Sweet Caroline. Sweet Caroline beat Sweet Home Alabama 136 to 84 

in the finals. Student Council will be providing Mr. Helman's cohort with an ice cream treat 

they can enjoy tomorrow. Student Council hopes you enjoyed the month long 

competition. 

 
 

Students: Another active, outdoor opportunity is available to you and your family this summer.  A 

new Community Tennis Association, HEAT, which stand for “Hartford Enjoying and 

Advocating Tennis” is coming to Hartford, with activities for both adults and children.  A 

“kickoff event” is being held June 12 at the HUHS tennis courts.  There will be a brat fry 

supporting Hartford’s “Essential Workers” and a silent auction with some amazing 

prizes.   

 

For more information on the event and other summer opportunities, check out the 

website at hartfordheat.com. 
 

 

ONGOING… 

 

Students: Students who need computer technical support from home can contact the District 

Technology Help desk during the school day: 

 Phone:  262-670-1678  

 Email:  covid-tech-help@hjt1.org 

mailto:covid-tech-help@hjt1.org

